
 

 
 

23rd February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The National Apprenticeship Show at Sandown Park on Wednesday 2nd March 2022. 
 
We have been fortunate enough to be offered a fully funded trip for our students to attend the National 
Apprenticeship Show at Sandown Park on Wednesday 2nd March 2022. 
 
The National Apprenticeship Show offers fantastic employment opportunities for all students and online with 
our school careers curriculum will give students in insight into all types of apprenticeships which will aid the 
decision-making process later on in the year.  We would like all students to take up this valuable opportunity. 
 
Travel Details We will be travelling by coach and will be leaving school at 9am with a planned return 
time of 1.45pm, students are to arrive to school at the normal time and register with their tutor groups. 
 
Requirements I understand this is short notice but replies must be received by midday on Friday 25th 
February in order for your daughter to be allocated a place. To give consent please log on to Parentpay 
which you can also find on the school website. For your convenience if you are unable to log on to Parentpay 
a reply slip is attached, please print and return this to me. 
 
Students will need to bring a pack lunch and drinks with them on the day, or the means to buy refreshments 
when they are there. Please provide student’s mobile number on the attached reply slip as this is a large 
event 
 
Behaviour Expectations Your daughter’s place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, attendance 
and conduct within school and this will be constantly monitored before the trip. If your daughter’s attendance 
or behaviour is deemed to be unsatisfactory, she will not be allowed to participate. 
Whilst on the visit please emphasise to your daughter that she will be required to follow the instructions and 
advice of the Party Leader and other accompanying adults as well as demonstrating correct theatre etiquette 
at all times.  
 
School Trip Emergency Contact Number: If you need to contact a member of staff during the school trip, please 
contact 07925655100. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs D Phelps-Gardiner  
Careers Leader  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/
http://www.chsg.org.uk/


 

 
 

 
Please Return Reply Slip To: Mrs Phelps-Gardiner 

  
Please return by 25th February 2022  

  
The National Apprenticeship Show at Sandown Park on Wednesday 2nd March 2022 

 
  

Student’s Name: -----------------------------------------------  Tutor Group: ------------------  
  

I would like my daughter to participate in the above visit. I am aware of the travel details for the 
day. I have made my non-refundable payment. 
  

I acknowledge that I have already signed and returned a Generic School Consent Form to allow 
my daughter to participate in the visit.   
  
 

 I am aware that my daughter will need a packed lunch and drinks on the day.   
  

My daughter is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided from the canteen 
on the day.   

   
 

Students Mobile Number………………………………………………………… 
 
Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including any 
medication........................................................................ 
 
Emergency Name …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Emergency Contact number: ............................................................................................................... 
 
 
Signed: -----------------------------------------------(Parent/Guardian) - Date: -------------------------------------- 
 

 

 


